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January 20, 2015 
 
Dear Property Owner or Resident: 
 
This letter is being sent to let you know the Historic Preservation Division will 
be holding a meeting of interested Laurel School Historic District neighbors to 
gather opinions on the recognition of the historic Button House, through a sign 
or through other means.  This home, once located at 711 Remington Street, 
was demolished last January.  Concerned citizens, City Council and the 
Landmark Preservation Commission (LPC) determined that it was important 
to memorialize this historic building, and that an appropriate means of 
recognition should be established.  We welcome and encourage your 
participation, as your input is an important part of this recognition process. 
 
You received this notice because records from the Larimer County Assessor’s 
Office indicate you own property in the Laurel School Historic District. 
Because of the lag time in recordkeeping, or because of rental situations, some 
neighbors may be missed. Please feel free to notify your neighbors of the public 
meeting so they can attend.  Public comment is encouraged during all phases 
of this process. If you have any questions or comments at any time, please 
contact me at the information below, or Sarah Burnett, Neighborhood 
Development Review Liaison, at 970-224-6076 or sburnett@fcgov.com.  
 
We look forward to your participation at this Laurel School Historic District 
Neighborhood meeting. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen McWilliams 
Historic Preservation Planner 
970-224-6078 
kmcwilliams@fcgov.com 
 
The City of Fort Collins will make reasonable accommodations for access to City services, programs, and 
activities and will make special communication arrangements for persons with disabilities. Please call 970-
220-6750 for assistance. 
 
Esta es una notificación sobre la reunión de su vecindario o sobre una audiencia pública sobre el desarrollo o 
proyecto en la propiedad cerca de donde usted es el dueño de propiedad.  Si usted desea que esta notificación 
sea traducida  al español sin costo alguno,  favor enviar un correo electrónico en español a la siguiente 
dirección electrónica:  titlesix@fcgov.com. 

 
 
MEETING TIME AND LOCATION  
Tuesday, February 3, 2015 
5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Fellowship Hall 
St. John’s Lutheran Church 
305 East Elizabeth Street 
Fort Collins, CO 80524


